
Attention Students: 

  

Students must attend all Fall 2020 classes and instructors must update your records 

in order to receive your full financial aid disbursement(s). 
  

Your financial aid awards will be adjusted to reflect your reported 

attendance. 
  

  

• If you have attended all classes and Attendance has NOT been reported or 

left blank, you will NOT be eligible for financial aid disbursement on 

September 16, 2020. Please be aware that this is NOT the official refund 

date. The business office will administer refunds within 14 business days 

of this date.  

• Also, you will NOT be eligible for the full disbursement of your financial 

aid if your attendance has not been verified in one or more of your courses 

OR if you are enrolled in a course that beings in October.  

• If your instructor reported your attendance by September 14, 2020 and you 

have met all other requirements, you will receive a refund (if eligible) on the 

next processing date. 

• Please contact your instructors regarding attendance questions. The 

Financial Aid staff will not be able to assist you with attendance issues. 

• Students can check their LDAs in the Midterm Grades Section of your 

Banner Student Accounts.  You must have a “SH” for Show in ALL OF 

YOUR CLASSES to receive your full financial aid disbursement.    

• Refunds processed by October 2, 2020 will not include classes that begin in 

October (B-Term).  Financial aid for courses that begin in October will be 

disbursed after attendance is verified.   

• Please refer all questions regarding refunds to the Bursar's Office 
(bursar@susla.edu). The Office of Financial Aid DOES NOT process 
nor administer refunds.  

  

                       
                         
**Dates are subject to change due to school closures, technical issues or other 

special circumstances** 
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